
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year R 1 2 News 
Yesterday we had an incredible day with Mr Caddle, the pirate man. Thank you everyone for all your  

effort in dressing up, the children had great fun! We learnt about what it was like to be a pirate, what 

they wore, where they kept their treasure, different ships they sailed and even heard a 

cannon fire. 

Week ending 14th June 2019 

From Mrs Barber 

Welcome back to a rainy June, our final curriculum letter was sent out last week with all our exciting 

plans for the term.  We did manage despite the weather to have a very successful Arts Day last week.  

The children studied buildings in and around Upton Snodsbury and produced some fabulous pencil  

drawings and water colours for our entrance hall.  The children also recycled plant pots and tins to make 

bee feeders and planters which will be sent home soon. The Eco Council are still collecting gold, yellow, 

blue and orange bottle tops. Please send in to Mrs Mayo. 

Year 3 4 News 
We are just about finishing our Roman topic and moving on to our bee topic. Well done for all of the 

amazing Roman vehicles coming in to school. You worked hard on them. 

Sports Day 

Wednesday 19th June, 10.00 am—12 noon 

12 noon—1.00 pm Picnic 

Teas and cake will be for sale. 

Children come to school in their PE kit and house T shirt or 

house coloured T shirt (blue, yellow, green or red) all day. 
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FUSS 

Any donations of cakes will 

be welcome for 

Sports Day. Thank 

Next Week is Poetry Recital 

Time 

Learn/Read your favourite 

poem out in worship.  We can’t 

wait to hear them—10 house 

points for your recital. 

Living History Fun Day 

Saturday 15th June 

12 noon—5.00 pm 

Upton Snodsbury Park, WR7 4NZ 

Enjoy a family day through history 

with Rudd Archer the Archer and 

friends!  

 Adults £2.00 Children £1.00 

Hot food, refreshments, games,  

cannons and more. 

Village Hall Wall Hanging 

The children will be creating a wall hanging tapestry with 

Mrs Lines for the Village Hall.  The children have been 

asked to draw something that they think represents or is 

part of Upton Snodsbury.  Paper has been sent home for 

their idea.  10 house points on return.  It could be a person, 

building, feature, animal etc be as creative as you want. 

Children’s University 

Congratulations to Florence, Sophie, 

Darcey, Freya, Ruby, Megan, Jemima, 

Daisy, Isabella, Holly W and Verdi who all 

graduated with awards at 

Worcester University Arena. 


